Sinopec Fuel Oil (Singapore) Pte Ltd

Anti-fraud Reminder

Dear Sir or Madam,

It has been found out that certain criminals have forged our Bank Account Notice and

Invoices, and required our customers to make remittance to their designated bank

accounts with similar beneficiary’s name, which has caused huge losses to our

customers. In order to prevent the recurrence of similar incidents and protect your
interests, we hereby urge the following reminders:

1. Our Beneficiary’s Name is and will always be: Sinopec Fuel Qil (Singapore) Pte
Ltd, without any alias, abbreviation, prefix, or suffix.

2. The complete domain name of Sinopec email is and will always be @sinopec.com.
If any character or order is inconsistent, or there is any prefix or suffix, it is not our
email domain name. It is highly recommended that your email systems enable
network security protocols such as SPF inspection to automatically identify
fraudulent emails from forged senders.

3. If you receive a bank account change notice, it is highly recommended that you




